
Notes from the Nelson Civic Choir Committee Meeting 
31 October 2023 

• Unfortunately, Pub Charity is no longer funding organisations like ours, instead focusing on 
humanitarian organisations.


• Choir will return to rehearsals, Tuesday 20 February and the AGM will be held in March.


• Subscriptions for 2024 will be $200 per the AGM decision.  Members will be encouraged to pay 
full $200 before the AGM unless experiencing hardship. Students under 25 will be asked to pay 
$20


• The Committee accepted a request from Jason for a year long contract instead of the usual 
concert by concert contract and has increased his remuneration. 


• Elizabeth and Richard are completing a draft upgraded constitution.


• The Social Committee to be asked to organise a social function sometime once rehearsals have 
restarted. 


